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News Release of  April 19, 2024 

North Second Avenue Closure 
 

On Monday, April 29, 2024, the City of Alpena’s 
Contractor, Team Elmer’s, will begin the 
reconstruction of North Second Avenue, between 
Fletcher Street and Hueber Street. Due to the length 
and complexity of the project the construction will be 
done in stages.  
 
To facilitate material and equipment delivery, the 
block between Oldfield Street and Miller Street will be 
closed to all traffic beginning Friday, April 26. 
 
On Monday, April 29, 2024, north of Fletcher Street 
intersection to Clark Street will be closed to all traffic. 
It is anticipated the intersection of Fletcher Street will 
remain open for the duration of the project. There will 
be a short period of time that the cross streets will 
remain open to allow for access. Access to driveways 
will be limited and residents will have to park on side 
streets for extended periods. 
 
Signage and barricades will be present to guide traffic 
around the construction site, but motorists are advised 
to seek alternate routes. 
 
Please watch for additional public notices about this 
project thru the local news outlets and the City 
Website. 
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